Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent

Bonnie, Rickert, Board Chair


Board Members

From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
June 5, 2018
Re:
Position Upgrade – “Secretary Superintendent’s Office”
Based on increased District growth and, therefore, increased workload in relationship to student code of conduct and open records request on the superintendent’s office, an upgrade is proposed the current position of “Staff Support Assistant - Superintendent’s Office”. The new position will be entitled “Secretary Superintendent’s Office and the salary will be increased to G9 from G5.

Human Resources recommends approval of the upgrade, as presented. 
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